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I support ending the mail-in voting system so that we the people can ensure our 

votes are accurately counted and recorded for a fair and just election. It’s not a 

coincidence that a surplus of votes came in in the knick of time during the 2020 

election allowing Biden, who was losing, to end up winning. Where did these votes 

come from? It just shows that the mail in voting system anywhere (not just in Oregon) 

is fraudulent and it needs to end. I have lived in another state where you could still 

request a mail-in ballot providing that you submit proper identification to do so, so 

why not allow us to do the same? Providing Oregonians the opportunity to vote in-

person can do no harm. I believe it is my right to be offered in-person voting. Thank 

you. 


